
ASCCC Update 
The Fall Plenary Session will be held in Irvine, November 5 – 7.  Resolutions for the 
session are now available.  You can access them through the e-mail that Tarina Perry 
sent out or go to www.asccc.org and click on plenary session, then click on 
resolutions.  Please feel free to give feedback to Tom Greenwood by Wednesday, 
November 4.  My e-mail is tgreenwo@bakersfieldcollege.edu  

 
Union Update 

CCA met with Chairs Assignment Task Force (CART) on Friday, October 16 and the 
district team on negotiations on Friday, October 23.  Last Tuesday, October 20, CCA 
sent out a survey to past and current chairs to collect information regarding duties, 
responsibilities, and compensation.  CCA will be meeting again with the district team 
on Friday, November 13 to continue negotiations.   
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